
Goose	Creek	Landing	Inc.		

Board	of	Directors	Meeting	of	29	June	2019	

Upon	completion	of	the	annual	election	of	GCL	Board	of	Directors	the	Board	held	a	brief	
meeting	to	elect	Board	Officers.	

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	10:50AM.		In	attendance	were:	Hugh	Kennedy,	Don	Gray,	
Mary	Ann	Everett,	Louis	Clark,	Woody	Woodard,	Earl	Bunting,	Don	Mitchell.	

Nominations	for	and	voting	for	the	positions	of	President,	Vice	President	and	Secretary	were	
taken.		The	positions	were	awarded	to:	

President	-	Louis	Clark	

Vice	President	–	Earl	Bunting	

Secretary	–	Don	Gray	

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	11:07AM	


